
 
   

  
   

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 13th April 2022 

 

CYFA donates to the Youth Section of the Cyprus Red Cross Society 
 

Nicosia - The Cyprus Fiduciary Association (CYFA) has made a donation to the Youth Section 

of the Cyprus Red Cross Society, as part of its social and corporate responsibility efforts and 

initiatives. 

 

The donation was presented by CYFA’s General Manager, Christoforos Ioannou, to Youth 

Officer, Andrea Loizou, at the Red Cross offices in Nicosia on Thursday, 31 March 2022. 

Ioannou said it was a duty and a privilege for CYFA to support the efforts of the Youth Section 

of the Cyprus Red Cross Society to “promote health, cultivate international friendship and 

relief human pain and suffering, irrespective of race, religion or nationality,” adding: 

 

“We look forward to continuing our efforts to assist and facilitate in any way we can such 

noble efforts.”  

 

Receiving the donation, Loizou thanked the CYFA General Manager for the “kind donation,” 

noting that such gestures are very important to the Youth Section and the Cyprus Red Cross 

Society in general, especially in times of turmoil. 

 

“I assure you, the money will be allocated in the best possible way for the purpose of 

identifying people in need and applying the seven fundamental principles that form the 

backbone of the Red Cross: Humanity, impartiality, neutrality, independence, voluntary 

service, unity and universality.” 

 

The Youth Section is addressing the needs of vulnerable people, focussing to the youth in 
nursery, primary, secondary schools and universities. It also provides educational activities 
and empowerment to youth.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
   

  
   

 

 
 
 
 

 
CAPTION 
DONATION: CYFA General Manager, Christoforos Ioannou, presents Cyprus Red Cross Society 
Youth Officer, Andrea Loizou, with the donation check. 
 
 

 


